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To Date: July 7, 2020 
Mr. Srinivas, 
Grace Security Services,  
Hyderabad 
 
 
Dear Mr. Srinivas, 
 
Our industry and businesses have gone through an unprecedented hardship during the last 
few months due to the Covid-19 pandemic. 
 
During low times, it is good to remember good things and one which I remember is a popular 
saying which goes: “ A friend in need is a friend indeed!” 
 
With this letter I wish to thank you from the bottom of my heart, for being a true friend of 
Paradise during these tough times. 
 
It is only because of the help and understanding of friends like you that we are continuing to 
fight the aftermath of this global pandemic. My belief is that we will together emerge out of 
this situation stronger and better ! 
 
I am also sure that you will continue to support us going forward, as the challenges are not 
over by any means and will continue to put stress on our businesses.  
 
Thanking you once again and hoping that you & your near and dear ones continue to stay safe 
and healthy. 
 
Warm Regards 
 
For Paradise Food Court Pvt Ltd 

         
Gautam Gupta 
CEO 
(m) - 9971119876 


